Friends of Balgay Spring meeting

Friends of Balgay

2018

SPRING MEETING

The next Friends of Balgay meeting will be at 2pm on Saturday 28th April at
the Mills Observatory.

Author and historian Murdo Fraser will give a talk on ‘Montrose and Argyll’ —
his recent book — and all are very welcome to attend.
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